
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 06 October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Holy Family School Open Morning – A great day! 
We have received lots of positive feedback about our Open Morning, it was lovely to see so many 
visitors. We have also offered tours during a normal school day.  Just contact our enquiry email if 
you would like a tour. Thanks to everyone who gave up their Saturday morning to help out. 
 

 
 

 
 

‘Together we step out in faith, knowing that Christ is with us and united as a Holy family.’ 
 
Year 7 Events 
On Thursday, we had our Year 7 Form Tutor evening where Year 7 parents could catch up with Mrs 
Ashworth and Mr Williams to talk about how their child has settled into school. It was great for 
everyone to put ‘faces to names’! 
On Thursday next week, 12th October, we invite our Year 7 students and their families to join us for 
a ‘Service of Welcome’, an invitation letter has been emailed and also sent via students. 
 
 
Continued overleaf 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Year 11 Parent’s Evening 
We have a parent’s evening for Year 11 on Thursday 19th October. This is in school and 
appointments will be available between 3.30pm and 6pm. We will be sending out the booking 
information before the end of next week. 
 
 
Lourdes Pilgrimage 2024  
 Next July, a group of Year 10 students will take part in the Diocese of Leeds Pilgrimage to 
Lourdes. This is a wonderful opportunity for young people in Year 10 to help pilgrims who are less 
able than themselves and to experience all that Lourdes has to offer. Any Year 10 students who 
are interested should see Mr Sweetman for a letter or to find out more about the visit itself.  
 
 
Finally this week, 
Today our students and staff took part in the Brighten Up Campaign. They wore brightly coloured 
ties and socks and definitely brightened up everybody’s day! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Many thanks for all your kind donations to our Harvest campaign, we will continue to collect 
donations for the foodbank up to half term. 
 
Have a relaxing weekend everyone, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs D. Mitchell     
Headteacher 


